
 

Dear Parents 

One of the best ways for young children to have 
success with patience is to prepare them mentally 
for times when they will have to be patient. For 
example, if you are going to be running an errand 
to the post office and your child will have to be 
patient waiting in line, talk beforehand about 
what is going to happen. Try saying something 
along the lines of: “We are going to the post office. 
You will have to wait patiently in line with me, but 
when we get to the end I will hold you up so you 
can see all the mail. You will be able to practice 
being a hero with patience just like we’ve been 
working on!”  

Patience is one of those character traits that we 
all get plenty of opportunity to practice at home 
having to be patient with one another. Don’t be 
discouraged when you or your child fails at being 
patient. Just ask for forgiveness and keep 
practicing! 

Below you will find information on the super hero 
for this month. You can also visit our website for 
this information as well. 

In His love,  

Ms. Carissa 
Director 

 
(click here) for a coloring activity 

 

Super Hero: The Green Lantern 

hero Trait: Patience 

Definition: Waiting without 
complaining 

 
 

 

 

February 
2/1 Luccas Neisler 

2/1 Carter Williams 

2/7 Michael Hollowell 

2/12 Olivia Olund 

2/12 Kai Ouellette 

2/12 Adelyse Walters 

2/13 Penelope Furst 

2/14 Ezra Gruszkowski 

2/17 Elliotte Schopke 

2/18 Audrey Cengia 

2/18 Cason Koubek 

2/23 Pablo Chirivi 

2/24 Cora Davenport 

2/24 Ryan Felton 

2/25 Leanna Ernspiker 

2/26 Cecilia Tartaro 

2/28 Addison Seidel 

 

  

Staff Birthday 
2/28 Ms. Amanda 
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https://www.ffacademy.org/hero-training-program
https://cc957e7a-4bf2-41a0-928d-9271434f3955.filesusr.com/ugd/8dd71f_12787ea1fd8e4dada9acf89a8b4eaba9.pdf


Dates To  

Remember 

 
 

February 2 

Pajama Day 

 

 

February 8 –11 

Spring Picture Days 
(see schedule) 

 

 

February 15 

President’s Day– No School 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Picture days 
Spring Picture days are February 8th - 11th.  
Due to COVID rules, there will be no sibling 
pictures. 
 

See picture schedule below: 

Monday, February 8—  VPK- Ms. Tracy, Ms. 
Dianelys, Ms. Eileen P. 
Tuesday, February 9– K-4 -Ms. Eileen D, Ms. 
Jaclyn, & Ms. Teri 
Wednesday, February 10—K-3- Ms. Sky, Ms. 
Lindsay, & Ms. Michelle 
Thursday,  February 11— Infants, Tweens & 
Tiny Tots 
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100 days of school celebrations 


